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May 04, 2015 

Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Business Alert 

 
 
 
 

Armed Robbery 
Food Delivery Drivers 

016th District (Jefferson Park) 
 
About the crime: 
 
This alert gives notice to the businesses in the 16th District (Jefferson Park) of armed 
robberies of food delivery drivers. In these incidents, the male drivers were making a food 
delivery when approached by unknown offenders who robbed them at gunpoint before 
fleeing.       
 
Incident times and locations: 
 
There have been two incidents since April 25, 2015 on beats 1613 and 1624.  
 

• 4100 block of N. Marmora on April 25, 2015 at 12:22 AM 

• 4900 block of N. Normandy on May 03, 2015 at 1:50 AM  
 
About the offenders:  
 

• 4100 block of N. Marmora – Three offenders, offender #1 described as a Male,                                        
Hispanic, 18-25 years, 5'08", 150-180 lbs.     

• 4900 N. Normandy – Possibly 1-5 offenders, wearing dark sweatshirts and 
bandanas.     

 
What you can do: 
 

• Be aware of this crime and alert other businesses.  

• Always be aware of your surroundings. 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious subjects loitering in the area. 

• If you are confronted by an assailant, remain calm. 

• Never pursue a fleeing assailant.  

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s), including any 
vehicle description and license plate information, as well as direction of flight, if known. 

 

If you have any information, please contact the  
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
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